HANOVER TOWNSHIP ZONING HEARING BOARD

1267 SANS SOUC| PARKWAY @ WILKES-BARRE, PENNSYLVANIA 18702

December 7, 2021

MEMO

TO: Hanover Township Zoning Hearing Board
Brian McDermott, Chairman
Michael Kane, Secretary
Thomas Landon
Rick Baron
Joseph Prato
Mark Mazur
John Wickiser
Jack Varaly Zoning Officer
Mark Bienias, Code Enforcement Officer
Att. John T. Zelinka, Solicitor

RE; ZONING HEARING BOARD MEETING CANCELLATION

Gentleman;

Please be advised that due to no submissions being received according to code
requirements, the Chairman has cancelled the Zoning Hearing Board Meeting
scheduled for December 21, 2021 at 6:00 PM.

As per the Chairman, there will be no January meeting,
The Board will Re-organize February 15, 2022.

Any questions contact me at 825-1247.

Happy Holidays,

Gary Makarczyk



